
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Sophie Victoria Chamberlain  

Class of 2012-14 

 
 

Where am I now? 
 

I am a first year undergraduate law student at Bangor University. 
 

 

A level qualifications at Bilborough 
 

English Literature and Biology 
 

 

My Memories of Bilborough 
 
The college gave good advice when going through the process of UCAS. 

 

 

My advice to you… 
 

Study hard, and start revising early. Two years seems a long time, but it really isn’t. 

Before you know it, it’s gone and you’re taking your final exams. But as well as 
studying also remember to balance that with fun. Take up as many opportunities you 

can to become a more, well rounded person. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


